
Communicating your Curriculum Briefings

4th and 7th October 2019

FREE for CAPH members



For School Leaders 

Communicating Your Curriculum for School Leaders is a 2-hour 

briefing during which you will explore how you can convey the 

substance of your school’s curriculum to stakeholders, to ensure 

there is a shared understanding of the curriculum and its 

purpose.

We will consider this through the lens of your school ethos and 

values, considering how to explain the fundamental choices the 

school has made regarding curriculum content selection and 

sequencing to ensure that pupils flourish. 

Through questions based around teacher subject knowledge, 

planning and assessment, we shall examine how your school’s 

curriculum is implemented, so you can contemplate how you can 

communicate this to others.

A framework containing key questions will be provided for you to 

record your thoughts and reflections during the session. Once it 

is completed, the content of the framework can be used on your 

school website to communicate your curriculum to the wider 

community.

Dates available:

Friday 4th October 9.30 – 11.30am

B21, Beacon Place, Victoria, Roche, PL26 8LG

Monday 7th October 9.30 – 11.30am

B1, Beacon Place, Victoria, Roche, PL26 8LG

2 free places per session available for CAPH member schools. The 

content is repeated in each session. 

This session is aimed at Headteachers & Senior Leaders in 

primary. 

To book, email michelle@caph.org.uk.

mailto:michelle@caph.org.uk


For Subject Leaders 

Communicating Your Curriculum for Subject Leaders is a 2-hour briefing 

during which you will explore how you can explain the substance of your 

subject’s curriculum to stakeholders and justify the choices made regarding 

its content and design.

We will discuss the importance of ensuring your subject’s curriculum 

supports the school’s curriculum intent and demonstrate how you can 

ascertain this.

An important element of subject leadership is checking that the subject 

content is organised to progressively develop pupils’ knowledge skills and 

understanding. We will provide the opportunity for you to discuss and share 

this with other subject leaders, using appropriate prompts, to enable you to 

practice communicating your subject curriculum to others.

We will also share a range of questions, including those about monitoring 

strategies and professional development, which you can then consider in 

light of your individual setting. These questions will assist you in reflecting 

upon your subject’s curriculum and may prompt some changes which you 

can then include on your subject action plans.

To gain the most from this session, you will benefit from bringing any 

information you have already produced regarding your subject’s curriculum, 

so you can consider the content during the briefing. 

Dates available:

Friday 4th October 1.30 – 3.30pm

B21, Beacon Place, Victoria, Roche, PL26 8LG

Monday 7th October 1.30 – 3.30pm

B1, Beacon Place, Victoria, Roche, PL26 8LG

2 free places per session available for CAPH member schools. The 

content is repeated in each session. 

This session is relevant for SLT and Subject Leaders in primary 

and secondary. 

To book, email michelle@caph.org.uk.

mailto:michelle@caph.org.uk

